
 

 

 
Friday 24th March 2023  
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
 
We are looking forward to welcoming you to Year 11 Mock results event on Thursday 30th 
March 3:30pm-4:30pm.  
 
There will be a presentation on revision techniques and an opportunity to discuss revision 
strategies in different subject areas so we can all support your child in achieving the best possible 
results.  
 
We will then distribute your child’s mock results to you and your child.  
 
Some teachers and tutors of Year 11 will be present and available to speak to parents, as required 
and resources will be provided in order for you to support your child’s revision over the Easter 
break and through to the exam period,  
 
Many thanks for working with us to ensure that students achieve excellent outcomes this 
summer. 
 
 
Yours Sincerely, 
 
 

 
  
Fakhra Khan  
Assistant Principal  


